(To all students) Notice about 2020 Spring-Summer Semester lectures (3 June update)
3 June, 2020
Taking into consideration the fact that some students are taking classes from their family
homes or other locations far from the university, there will be no change to the notice dated
30 March, 2020: all lectures for the 2020 Spring-Summer Semester will continue to take place

online.

Please note that we intend to announce the policy for Autumn-Winter Semester lectures on

the university’s website by mid-July.
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